
 
 

JOINT PRESS RELEASE 

 

KING AND QUEEN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

and the 

KING AND QUEEN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

 

 

The King and Queen County Board of Supervisors and the King and 

Queen County School Board are pleased to announce acquisition of a 

61.04 acre parcel of real property adjoining the Central High School real 

estate, together forming a 90-acre education campus.  With the 

acquisition of this real property, the Board of Supervisors and the School 

Board have formed a strategic partnership to design and construct a 

state-of-the-art campus and to elevate the educational opportunities 

available to the students of King and Queen County Public Schools.  

This collaboration will benefit the students with broadened academic 

opportunities, better facilities, and an innovative environment and 

culture for student instruction.    

 

The immediate next steps are (1) the development of a master site plan, 

and (2) the construction of an elementary school to replace the lower 

school.  The goal is to have a site plan in place by spring of 2025 with 

elementary school construction to begin shortly thereafter.  As this 

project develops, public meetings will be held and additional 

information will be shared. 


